 Tom

Recall Reminder

August, 2011

Please contact your Ford dealer today
regarding Recall 10S13.
There is no charge to vehicle owners for recall repairs performed by an

authorized dealer. If your dealer has recently completed this recall repair,
please disregard this reminder.

Thank you for your attention to this very important matter.

Year/Model: 1998 Windstar
VIN#:

Subject: Rear Axle Inspection/Repair

Ford Customer Service Division



